
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
January 22, 2018 
 
The Honorable Larry Bryant  Email <larrysbryant@gmail.com> 
Mayor, City of Forrest City 
303 North Rosser 
Forrest City, AR 72336 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0020087, AFIN 62-00070 

CAO LIS 17-085 Corrective Action Plan Received (CAP) 
 
Dear Mayor Bryant: 
 
The Department has reviewed the effluent violation CAP submitted by ETC Engineers & 
Architects, Inc., dated January 17, 2018, on behalf of the City of Forrest City. At this time 
ADEQ has no further comment regarding the plan, if it is determined that further information is 
required, the Department will contact you. 
 
Please remember, failure to remain in compliance with the effluent limitations set forth in your 
permit violates Part I, Section A of your permit. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0664 or via e-mail at pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Layne Pemberton 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, NPDES Enforcement Section 
 
 
CC: Calvin Murdock <whcm2@aol.com> 
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